
ROEERT B. BCNUN
SrATE's Arronruev
DUPAGE COUNTY, ILLINOIS

March 25,2020

Dear Mrs. Susan Shanklank,

The purpose of this letter is to comply with the annual reporting requirements stated in 720 ILCS

5/1a-3(qX3.10). During the 2019 reporting period, the DuPage County State's Attorney's Office received

one hundred eighty-six (186) requests to use eavesdropping devices pursuant lo720lLCS 5/14-3(ql?4'

houroverhear requests). The requestswere made in connection with investigations of gunrunning, and

felony offenses of delivery and possession with intent to deliver controlled substances and cannabis.

There were no denials involving the requests. lf you have any questions, please contact me at (630)

4O7-8079 or at Joe.Lindt @duapgeco.org.

Sincerely,

o P. Lindt
Assista nt State's Attorney
Supervisor Narcotics Prosecutions Unit
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